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No Cash Accepted Policy

Origina I Date: 12-27 -17

The Governing Board of Trustees at a regular meeting held on December 27,2017
discussed and reviewed new policy to no longer accept any cash payments at the
Cemetery Office.

To improve the safety and security of the staff and the public, the Visalia Public

Cemetery District will no longer accept any cash payments at the Cemetery Office.

Payments must be in the form of, Mortuary check, cashier's check, money order,

credit or debit card for all at-need services. Preneed payments may be made in

the aforementioned forms as well as personal checks.

For those that do not have access to the above forms of payment; cash payments

can be made directly with the designated cemetery bank using the procedures as

established by the district.

Motion by Tom Link

Seconded byTom Johnson

All Ayes - Tom Link, Tom Johnson and Geneva Philpot

Absent - George Ouzounian and Shirley Salas


